
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, 7 March 2018 
 
 
MARSDEN MARITIME HOLDINGS LIMITED (MMH) - RESIGNATION OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
 
The CEO of Marsden Maritime Holdings Limited (MMH) Mr Graham Wallace has advised the Board of his 
intention to leave the Company as of 31 March 2018. 
 
The Chairman of MMH, Sir John Goulter said, “Graham has held the position of CEO for nearly six years 
and has played a pivotal role in seeing the Company expand and develop during the period of his tenure.” 
 
Mr Wallace had been associated with MMH as a consultant prior to his appointment as CEO, and Sir John 
stated, “The Board thanks Graham for his contribution and wishes him well for the future.” 
 
The Board will be starting a recruitment process forthwith, Sir John added. 
 
 
 
Contact:  Gavin Carroll, Company Secretary, Phone 022 106 3964 


